
 

 

 

 

Macclesfield Town Council is looking for a caterer to provide the food at the Mayor’s 

Thanksgiving event on Sunday 3rd April 2022. 

The event will be held at the Tytherington Family Worship Church. 

There are kitchen facilities and 3 standard sized ovens. 

Cutlery, plates, cups and saucers can be provided by the venue. 

The requirements are as follows: 

• To cater for up to 200 people including soft drinks and tea/coffee, 

• To provide all allergen information, 

• To cater for specific dietary needs if requested by a guest (e.g. dairy free, 

gluten free), 

• To provide adequate staff on site for the duration of the service and to serve 

the food if it is hot, 

• To provide all serving platters, 

• Following service, to wash, dry and put away all tableware belonging to the 

church and clean down kitchens. 

 

The food needs to be ready for 4pm. 

 

If you would like to provide this service, please send a quote confirming you can 

cover the specific requirements and have all the relevant insurance and food hygiene 

certificates in place. 

Email laura.smith@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk by 28th February 2022 
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